Public Notice





The Rutgers University Police Department is scheduled for an on-site assessment as part of a program to achieve re-accreditation by verifying it meets professional standards in four basic areas:

- policy and procedures
- administration
- operations
- support services

Employees and members of the community are invited to a public information session to share comments regarding the RUPD's ability to meet the above standards. Those unable to attend may call the Assessment Team directly or write in to the Program Manager.

For a copy of the standards contact: Deputy Chief of University Police Michael Rein (848) 932-4930 or michael.rein@rutgers.edu

Public Information Session

Monday, March 27, 2017 4:00PM Rutgers Visitor Center 100 Sutphen Road, Piscataway, NJ All comments are limited to 10 minutes

Call In Session

Monday, March 27, 2017 1:00PM - 3:00PM (848) 932-4949

Written Comments

Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement, Inc. (CALEA) 10302 Eaton Place Suite 100 Fairfax, VA 22030-2215

Attention: Mr. Paul McMillan

Proudly serving the Rutgers Community since 1963